
To whom it may concern, 
 
I’m writing to say that I OBJECT to the following bill HB 3063 from being passed. I believe we should be 
able to exercise our rights as parents/legal guardians of our children in regards to their medical care and 
what they receive. I know people personally that have had medical issues following receiving 
vaccinations. While I am not anti- modern medicine I do believe in the right to choose. Just like we fight 
for our “right to choose” in many other things I believe we should have that right when it comes to 
whether or not we vaccinate our children. Please listen to the people. Our concerns are valid! Thank 
you, 
 
Kelsey A.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


